For parents who lost a child to cancer and have other children...

...we'd like to hear about your parenting experiences for a research study with Texas Woman's University entitled "The Phenomenon of Bereaved Parenting: Parenting Surviving Children After the Death of a Child from Cancer"

What is the purpose of the study?

- We desire to explore bereaved parents' experiences of parenting their children after the death of another child from cancer, and identify the types of support parents wish they had
- We hope the knowledge gained from this research can help to better guide, comfort, and support bereaved parents and families

Who can be in the study?

• Parents (biological, adoptive, step, or foster) who experienced the death of a child due to cancer at least 13 months ago and at that time, had one or more children at home

What does the study involve?

- A demographic data form
- A Skype or in-person individual interview of approximately 60 to 90 minutes
- A \$25 gift card as a sincere thank you for your time and sharing your experience

If you are interested or would like more information:

- Please contact Wendy Haylett, a Texas Woman's University nursing PhD student, at whaylett@twu.edu or 808-367-1945. All correspondence will be kept confidential.
- Your participation is completely voluntary and may be ended at any time. Thank you!

